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Department of Environmental Quality

February 28, 2007

CERTIFIED MAJL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED: (7004 2510 0004 6937 4361)

Greg Withrow

El Dorade Chemical Company
P.O. Box 231

El Dorado, AR 71731-0231

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0C000752

Dear Mr. Withrow:

This letter constitutes notice of the Department’s final permit decision and a copy of the final
permit 1s enclosed. The attached response to comments describes any substantial changes from

the draft permit.

The applicant, and any other person submitting written comments during the comment period,
and any other person entitled to do so, may request an adjudicatory hearing and Commission
review on whether the decision of the Department should be revised or modified. Such a request
shall be in the form and manner required by Department Regulation No. 8.

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I, Martin Maner, hereby certify that a copy of this permit has been mailed by first class mall to
Greg Withrow, P.O. Box 231, El Dorado, AR 71731-0231, on February 28, 2007.
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Martin Maner, PE
Chief, Water D1V151on
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